
You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

 

 

 

From:  
Sent: 16 July 2022 13:26
To: Kerrie Charles <K.Charles@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application: 6/2022/1353/PN15
 

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please
be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **
Hello
 
My name is  and I'm a resident of Aviation Avenue and would like this to be
approved as soon as humanly possible to improve the awful Internet service I've had to put up
with for 5 years now. 
 
Allowing this would bring 5G to the area and increase the speeds 5 fold and improve stability
issues.
 
I have just got myself a job with  which will be working from home 60-80% of the time and
this would improvey work and home life immensely.
 
Thank for your time. 
Regards 
 

 
57 Aviation avenue 
Hatfield 
Hertfordshire 
AL10 9UB 
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